
 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

 

This week our Year 5 and Year 6 children learnt all about fire 

safety with a talk from the fire service and our younger 

children got the chance to look at the fire engine! 
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As we come to the end of another busy half-term 

here at St Luke’s it is lovely to reflect upon the 

many successes and achievements in school 

during the start of 2025. As always we are very 

proud of the hard work and determination 

shown by all of our children. 

We have lots to look forward to next half-term 

including the start of our residential visits, World 

Book Day and much more!  

As the weather becomes milder and the dark 

nights draw to an end we hope you all have a 

fabulous half-term and enjoy the opportunities 

to get outdoors. We will see you all back at 

school on Monday 24th February.  

Miss Ackroyd  

Headteacher 
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Year 2 Multi-skills 

festival 

 



 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

‘You’re a Star’ award winners! 
Reception: Louie – for working really hard and always trying 
his best  
Year 1:  Junior – always putting 100% effort into everything he 
does. Well done!  
Year 2: Laila – doing her maths work independently 
Year 3: Kimberley – for trying super hard in maths  
Year 4: Charlie – for his enthusiasm and love of learning  
Year 5: William – for being a great member of Year 5. We will 
miss you! 
Year 6: Jacob – showing a good attitude to learning – asking 
questions and making progress  

Writing Award winners! 
Year 1: Quinlan – writing a fantastic fact file about Queen 
Elizabeth II 
Year 2: Eric – for an amazing re-telling of our class story 
Year 3: Samaira – for trying extremely hard when describing 
Ottoline’s treasures 
Year 4: Tourious – for a huge improvement and consistency 
with his presentation 
Year 5: Ameera – working really hard and implementing skills 
needed for a formal letter  
Year 6: Daisy – brilliant writing when doing a discussion text 
on Shakespeare’s ‘The Tempest’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Well done to 

our top 

attending class 

Year 6 with 

98.3%!  

Our whole 

school 

attendance this 

week is 95.9%  

Well done to St-Mark House of the Week with 

264 house points! 

Celebrations and Achievements 
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